
On Sep 5, 2020, at 4:16 PM,  

  

Hi there, 

 

I am a lifelong rural Bethany resident with a family cottage in Minden. I am extremely 

disappointed with this bill and I certainly hope it is limited to in the town of Lindsay alone if it 

passes at all.  

 

Many families that I know enjoy celebrating holidays and milestones with small firework shows. 

Typically these are held at dusk as it is usually for the kids to enjoy. I understand making rules 

for the times they are allowed however deciding that they can only happen on a couple of days 

each year is pretty sad.  

 

We have celebrated anniversaries, New Years, birthdays (like the big double digit 10th bday, or a 

sweet 16), and graduations with a small firework display. I have never had a neighbour 

complain. Quite the opposite, I have had compliments or requests to join the festivities which is 

always welcome in our neck of the woods.  

 

I certainly hope council reconsider this.  

 

Thanks for your time, 

Andrea Lalonde and family  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


